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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO B.PHARM (LATERAL ENTRY) COURSE-2024
PROVISIONAL RANK LIST PUBLISHED 

     
The Provisional Rank list of  candidates  for admission to B.Pharm (Lateral

Entry) Courses for the year 2024 is published in the website

www.cee.kerala.gov.in. Complaints regarding the Provisional Rank List, if

any, may be informed to this office via e-mail (ceekinfo.cee@kerala.gov.in)

before 11.00 AM on 09.01.2024.  Results of some of the candidates are

withheld due to defects in their uploaded documents.  Such candidates can

clear the defects by uploading necessary documents through the website of

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations within the stipulated time. 

Candidates are required to visit regularly the official website of the CEE for

updates.
 

Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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